Hubert V. Pipberger, M.D.
Chief, Research Center for Cardiovascular
Data Processing
Veterans Administration Hospital
50 Irving Street NW
Washington, D. C. 20422

Dear Hubert:

It really wasn't very nice of me to dump on you my screwy paper on the Serial ECG, but I really don't feel I should attempt to publish it without a word from you. If you don't have time for a full critique, please let me have a word or two.

I am pretty well committed to Hannover now, though the French have arranged a far more exciting (for me) conference on the exercise ECG at the same time! I am probably going to pass up the Brussels affairs, due to considerable family responsibilities this summer.

It has been appretty good year in Switzerland. I'm taking a little time now to enjoy it.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/rs

Dictated from Geneva